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Evening all,

Just a quick post to bring a path change to people’s attention. My Father and
Grandfather have recently purchased some land near to Grove Farm, and the
previous owner had created a track (marked in blue) to access some more of their
fields. This was adopted as a path by walkers, and has been used as such for a few
years now.

We have now ploughed and drilled this path to include it with the field, but in the
process, have been on the receiving end of much abuse and arguement. | would like
to make it clear, that it was never a footpath, and we would not like it to be used as
such from now on. The true route is the line marked red on the first map. The paths
marked in orange remain unchanged, and the rest of the track in question will
remain as a permissive path (marked white), in the spirit of good will.

We would like to keep people from using this path (blue), as the Oilseed Rape crop
will be emerging imminently.

Having said that, we would be happy to grant the blue line as a PROW IF the red
lines (current footpaths) were to be extinguished as footpaths.

Thank you for your co-operation.



Various responses and comments followed this post remarking that the path had
been in use for many years.




